
 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 1 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of Snohomish County Public 

Hospital District No. 1, has cancelled all scheduled education sessions for 2024 as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At this time, these sessions are not anticipated to be rescheduled. 

 

Dated this 31st  day of May 2024. 

 

Karen Gahm 

SCPHD#1 Commissioner & Chair  

 

 

POC: 

Melissa Gray 

mgray@evergreenhealthmonroe.com 

 

 

January 15, 2024 July 15, 2024 

February 19, 2024 August 19, 2024 

March 18, 2024 September 16, 2024 

April 15, 2024 October 21, 2024 

May 20, 2024 November 18, 2024 

June 17, 2024 December 16, 2024 
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